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April 2015

Dear Member:

We are pleased to inform you that the Sisterhood of Israel Center of Conservative Judaism is in the

process of once again organizing its annual calendar.  As we are dedicated to the maintenance of our

Congregation and the educational services of our synagogue, we invite you to help ensure the success

of this wonderful publication by being a participant.

This year we are modernizing the process by which our calendar is produced.  To insure that this

process is successful we need your cooperation.  It is vital that all forms be submitted by the

requested deadline.

Please share your simchas and greetings with friends and neighbors, both new and old, by placing

an ad in the calendar in your name.  This can include New Year's greetings, birthdays and

anniversaries of your loved ones, and in memoriam tributes.  Another appropriate way to support the

calendar is to solicit ads from local merchants.

To insure that your submissions will be printed, and to avoid bookkeeping difficulties, all

payments must be received by Thursday, May 21st.  If you missed being included in last year's

calendar, here's your opportunity to get an early start in being part of this worthwhile fundraiser.  All

contributors will receive a free copy of the calendar.

All submissions must be in writing with the complete entries listed.  WRITING “SAME AS LAST

YEAR” IS NOT ACCEPTABLE.

Please fill out the enclosed form and mail it in with your check to the synagogue, earmarked

SISTERHOOD CALENDAR.  Please remember it is important that we receive payment with your

order. It would be preferable if you could type the message.  However, if it is handwritten,

please do so clearly, in PRINT, not cursive writing.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ruth Fisher at 718-969-0630.  We want to thank

you for your efforts.  With your help we will make this project even more successful than in the past.

Sincerely,

Ruth Fisher

Calendar Chair

Linda Korobelnik, Isabel Zemmel, & Shari Zuber

Sisterhood Co-Presidents
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Contributor’s Name ____________________________________

Phone number _________________________________________

Solicited by ___________________________________________

PLEASE PRINT ALL INFORMATION

CLEARLY AND NEATLY

AD PRICES INDIVIDUAL MESSAGES

Full Page $120.00 New Year’s Greeting $5.00

Half Page $60.00 Birthday $3.00

Quarter Page $30.00 Anniversary $3.00

Eighth Page $18.00 Memorials (each name) $3.00

AMOUNT ENCLOSED ________________________

Please make checks payable to ICCJ Sisterhood.  All donations are tax deductible.

(See Next Page for Personal Entries Form)
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Contributor’s Name _____________________________     Phone number _________________

Birthdays ($3 per entry) Anniversaries ($3 per entry)

Name Date Name Date

Memorials ($3 per name)

New Year’s Greeting ($5)

_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________

(If You Need More Space, Please Write On The Back)


